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SALMON TECHNICAL TEAM REPORT ON  

FUTURE COUNCIL MEETING AGENDA AND WORKLOAD PLANNING 
 
The Salmon Technical Team (STT) is supportive of including the Sacramento River fall Chinook 
(SRFC) conservation objective review and SRFC age-structured model assessment items on the 
Council’s September 2021 agenda.  This work is of high importance to salmon management south 
of Cape Falcon.  Identifying a path forward that will allow for interagency collaboration and 
meaningful engagement in these projects is a priority for the STT.  Although important to consider 
in the future, a review of the Klamath River fall Chinook conservation objective is not as high a 
priority for the STT at this time, given the dam removals planned in the Klamath Basin. 
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